
 
 

ROSLING KING JOINS WW1 COMMEMORATION  
(Issued on behalf of Rosling King LLP) 

 
 
London 3

rd
 October 2014 - Rosling King, the legal firm specialising in serving the needs of 

banks, financial institutions, corporations and the property market, has joined the 
commemoration of the start of World War 1 at a reception in the City of London. 
 
Rosling King is presenting guests and staff with 400 poppies that are part of the ‘Blood Swept Lands 
and Seas of Red’ installation at the Tower of London.  
 
The installation will conclude on November 11

th
 to coincide with Armistice Day and shortly after that 

each guest who has attended the reception and each member of RK staff will be receiving one of the 
scarlet ceramic poppies carefully crafted by volunteers. 
 
The money raised from the poppies initiative will be shared by Rosling King among six service 
charities, including: The Royal British Legion, Confederation of Service Charities (COBSEO), Combat 
Stress, Coming Home, Help for Heroes and SSAFA (formerly the Soldiers, Sailors, Airmen and 
Families Association).  A donation is also being made to the Royal Hospital, Chelsea. 
 
Georgina Squire, Partner at Rosling King LLP said: “The exhibition at the Tower of London is a 
visually stunning tribute to the fallen; no-one who sees it can fail to be moved. Rosling King, being a 
City firm, wants to participate in this City Centenary event and presenting our guests and staff with a 
poppy gives them the opportunity to feel part of this very special year.” 
 

 


